A SPECIAL MEETING WAS HELD ON March I, 1982, in the Haymarket Town Hall
at 8 p.m. to discuss different possibilities of ways to pay the Town's

share of the sewerage costs.

Five members of Council were present to make up the quorum, they were;

Gertrude Bean, Sam Crouch, James Gossom, Hugh Orndoff and Anne Smith.

A letter was read by Mayor Muriel Gilbertson from Ernest Hooker of the

Bank of Virginia stating his views on how the money could be borrowed.

Then another plan was discussed by a representative of Piedmont Federal
Savings and Loan Association , Mr. Pete Hamlett who was present at the
meeting. In a motion made by Councilman James Gossom, seconded by Council-
woman Anne Smith and unanimously approved by Council, it was decided to
renew the Certificate Deposits with Piedmont Federal Savings and Lo;n

Association as this seemed to be the best way to obtain the money for

the Town's share of the sewerage cost.

Mayor Muriel Gilbertson read a letter from GMSD and all members of Council
were in agreement that they wished GMSD to proceed under the cmditions
of the agreement with the Town's share of the construction cost for

facilities within the Town equal to $36, 300.

With no further business, the short meeting adjourned at 8;30 p.m.
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